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Mrs Pennington 
 
I have been teaching at 
St Ann’s Heath now for 
21 years!  I have now 
taught some current 
pupils’ parents, which 
is hard to believe! I 
have two teenage 
daughters and so I 
spend a lot of time 
being a taxi service 
around the local area… 
In the little spare time I 
have, I love reading, 
walking and socialising 
with friends and family. 
I love nothing more 
than spending time 
hiking in the mountains 
or by the sea in the 
fresh air. 
 

Mrs Fuller 
 
I am the Welsh member 
of staff! I love all things 
theatrical and have been 
heavily involved in all the 
productions at St Ann’s 
Heath for the last 23 
years (which is how long I 
have been teaching 
here). I also love keeping 
fit and healthy and I do a 
lot of running in my spare 
time. I am married with 
two daughters and an 
incredibly bouncy dog 
called Freddie- who 
keeps me very busy - and 
I enjoy long walks with 
him and my family. I love 
adventure and travel and 
try to do as much of this 
as possible.  

Mrs Marchant 
 
I have worked at St 
Ann’s Heath for a 
number of years, first 
as a Learning Support 
Assistant and now as a 
teacher. I am married 
and have two teengage 
sons who both play 
football. At weekends, I 
spend a lot of time, in 
all weathers, watching 
them play! We have a 
gorgeous dog called 
Waffle who I love 
walking in the park, and 
I also enjoy running, 
reading and going on 
holiday. This summer, I 
am off to America and 
also training for a half 
marathon…wish me 
luck! 

Mrs Sharma 
 
I am the newest member 
of staff at St Ann’s Heath 
and I started working here 
in January 2023 after 
working at other schools 
for 4 years. My home 
country Is India. I am 
married and have two 
boys aged 23 and 17 and 
a pet dog called Bailey 
who is very cheeky. I love 
spending time by the sea 
with family and friends; 
going for long nature 
walks by the river, canal 
or in the woods; and 
travelling to see my family 
in India or going on 
holidays abroad.  

Welcome to Year 3! 

We are really excited to get to know you all and feel there is so much to 

look forward to. In September, we will be starting our Home Sweet Home 

unit of learning which involves a walk into Virginia Water to find out all 

about the local area. As part of this unit of learning, we will be reading ‘A 

House that Once Was’ by Julie Fogliano.  

We hope you have a restful holiday; we’ve attached a few wellbeing ideas 

that you could have a go at if you wish.  


